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Website Sponsorship 

Date: January, 1 2024 

From: Bleeding Disorders of Association of South Carolina (BDASC) 

To: Bleeding Disorders Associations and Our Partners 

Ref: Website Sponsorship 

 
Dear Corporate Partners: 

We are pleased to announce that we are now offering sponsorships for our website for the year 2024. Our 
National Award-Winning Website received over 1,700 hits and reviews per month. The follow will be 
offered. Please contact me for additional information or questions. Please see the following details: 

1. You will be recognized as a sponsor of our website with your company Logo linked to the URL of your 
choice. 

2. The above will be applied on our homepage.  
 

3. The above sponsorship will be applied for one calendar year (2024) or your company’s fiscal year. 
The above sponsorship is applied at a cost of $1,500.00 per year and is payable in full within the first 
quarter of each year. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to partner with us. Our website was recognized and awarded the Award of 
Distinction in Communication by the National Bleeding Disorders Foundation in 2016 and we would be 
honored to have your support in partnership. On behalf of the Bleeding Disorders Association of South 
Carolina, we thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me by phone or email if you 
have any questions. 

Kind Regards, 

 
Sue.martin@bda-sc.org.org 
864-350-9941 
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